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MINUTES OF THE FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS & INSURANCE COMMITTEE

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Senator Ruth Teichman at 9:30 a.m. on February 6, 2003
in Room 234-N of the Capitol.

All members were present except: Senators Adkins & Steiniger, excused

Committee staff present: Ken Wilke, Office of the Revisor of Statutes
Dr. Bill Wolff, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Marlene Putman, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee: Janis DeBoer, Acting Secretary, Dept. Of Aging

Others attending: See attached list

Senator Teichman introduced Janis DeBoer, Acting Secretary of the Department of Aging.
Mr. DeBoer review the mission and goald of the Department of Aging (see Attachment 1)

Included in her material was:

. Funding Sources

. Expenditures

. Customers Served
. Customer Profiles
. Waiting Lists

. Governor’s Budget

She reported that over 50 percent of the residents in Nursing Homes are on Medicaid. There has been a
decline in the number of nursing homes in the last 3 years. The trend is for more assisted living facilities,
and in home services.

She concluded her presentation with a list of KDOA accomplishments, and a list of innovative projects.

Senator Teichman announced that the committee will conduct hearing on Credit Scoring next week.

Meeting Adjourned
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